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Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

His Excellency, 

Mr. Ahmed Bin Abdullah Al Mahmoud, 

Speaker of the Shura Council of the State of Qatar 

His Excellency, 

On behalf of my colleagues at the APA Secretariat and myself, It gives me great pleasure to 

extend my sincere congratulations to Your Excellency and your fellow parliamentarians, 

most particularly the APA members in the Shura Council of the State of Qatar on the 

occasion of the National Day of Qatar. 

Since its affiliation to the Asian Parliamentary Assembly (APA) both as Observer and later 

as a full member of our Organization, the Sura Council represented by its APA members, 

has actively participated at the APA meetings and shared its views with effective 

contribution in the deliberations. 

Unfortunately, rampant outbreak of the global pandemic has redistricted our physical 

meetings. I hope with the full containment of this deadly virus pandemic, we would be able 

to hold our physical meetings as before in a bid to strongly pursue the aspiration of our 

Organization. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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